
Dear Student: 

Welcome to the HCS Virtual 2020-2021 school year! My name is Mrs. Pierce Dauberman and this is my 15th year teaching high school.  While this year brings new challenges to the learning environment, rest assured that I am here to help you and together we can do this! 

The course I will be teaching you is: Art in World Cultures. Please remember to follow the pacing guide as closely as you can to ensure you can easily navigate through assignments. 

The syllabus for the course is located on the HCS Virtual website. The syllabus provides general information about the course and what you will be learning.  I have also made a “Landing Page “ for student's. Please go to this Weebly website and read through the “Art in World Cultures Virtual Learning page.” On this page I have posted some information about the course and a little about me as well. 
                                                                                                                http://mbhsart.weebly.com/virtual-art.html

Within the week, we will need to complete a brief welcome call. This call should include you and a parent so I may get to know you and discuss some of the important aspects of your online course. Should you have a time preference, please respond to this email and I will accommodate you as quickly as possible so we can get your adventure started! 

I will have office hours as well as “Live Check in Meetings” These meetings will provide you with some opportunities for face to face instruction and clarity. Office hours are by appointment.  

My office hours will be Tuesday- Thursday from 8:30-9:30 

Live Check in Meetings are:
	Mondays 8:30-9:30am  
             Fridays    12:30-1:30pm              
	
 Feel free to email me at JPierce@g.horrycountyschools.net or at (843) 410-8163 if you have any questions. 
Let’s have a great semester! 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Pierce Dauberman
Art in World Cultures /HCS Virtual School 
